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Spring Time Greetings!
We hope this newsletter �nds you all safe and healthy and happy at home! Thank you to all of
you for your efforts to adapt to the present distance learning situation. By now, most students
have connected to their learning and are doing a great job engaging with the tasks and
activities that our staff have been hard a work preparing. We have also deployed technology
devices to students who needed them to learn at home. If for some reason you did not have a
chance to contact our staff to express a need for technology, please contact the Vice
Principal, Jennifer Murphy at jennifer_murphy@kprdsb.ca to make arrangements to pick up a
device.

Please also let us know how we can support you and your child with learning at home and we
will be happy to ensure that one of our awesome Educational Assistants reaches out to coach
and engage your child from a distance.

If you or a family you know is in need of support with food, please do not hesitate to contact
any of our staff or email the Vice Principal, Jennifer Murphy to let her know that support is
needed. We are judgement-free and simply want to help ensure our Adam Scott students and
their families are taken care of!

Best wishes to all of you to be healthy and safe and to �nd little joys in new ways as we all
navigate this together!
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Food Supports In
Peterborough During
Covid-19
https://www.peterborough.ca/
en/city-services/food-
support.aspx

Government Support
During Covid-19
Apply for the Canada
Emergency Response Bene�t
(CERB) Program:
https://www.canada.ca/en/rev
enue-
agency/services/bene�ts/appl
y-for-cerb-with-cra.html
Eligible parents will receive
$200 for children up to 12 and
$250 for children with special
needs up to age 21.
https://www.ontario.ca/page/g
et-support-families

Try to choose Joy!
It is easy to say, I know, but we
are all encouraged to stay
positive, look for joy in the
small things and be grateful we
have a community that can
support each other. Please don't
hesitate to reach out to any of
our staff you feel comfortable
with if your child is in need of
help. We are here and we care.

Peterborough Youth Services are ready to take your call!

705 743 1681

Join us for Parent Council Virtually Tuesday, April 28 at 6 p.m.
Just download the WEBEX app onto your device ahead of time and click the link to join at 6
p.m. on April 28th!

https://kprdsb.webex.com/meet/wgray

Fairhaven Retirement Home Residents Need Our Help!
Please consider writing a letter to the residents of our local community member at Fairhaven
Retirement Home which is located right beside our school! It is simple! Just write a letter and
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email it or share it with the Vice Principal, Jennifer Murphy on google docs or Edsby or
jennifer_murphy@kprdsb.ca and Ms. Murphy will make sure the letters are dropped off through
a safe process to Fairhaven. Thank you for being a part of our Adam Scott Cares community!
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